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April 5, 2024 
 
Amelia Brackett Hogstead 
Planning Department 
City of Louisville Colorado 
abrackett@louisvilleco.gov 
 
RE: Final Replat Submission, 3rd Replat of the Enclave 
 
Dear Amelia, 
 
In regard to the above referenced matter, we hereby submit the requested documents as 
follows: 
 

1. Easement Vacation Exhibit for the proposed vacated easements (See attachments) 
2. Revised Replat with all requested revisions, including Public Works comments. 
3. No supplemental information was required by Xcel. 
4. No other referral agency actions were required. 

 
The changes made following the first review of the 3rd Replat of the Enclave were as follows: 
 

1. Water and Sewer stub locations are called out on the Replat Document, attached. 
2. Vacation Easement doc provided/ Drainage Easements are annotated as requested. 

Documents attached. 
3. Note 12 added to Replat document, attached, as requested. 
4. Signed Replat document bearing seal and signature provided as requested. 
5. Boundary Closure Report included on Replat Document, attached.  

 
Please advise us if there are any additional questions or issues that have not been resolved 
with these supplemental and revised documents. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Greany 
thomasgreany@mac.com 
303-885-6359 (Mobile) 
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